
 

Vessel Safety Checks 
Saturday, June 10th, 10:00 AM—4:00 PM  

   Son Rise Marina, Sandusky, OH 
 

If you are not displaying this decal on your watercraft, it is time to 

have a Vessel Safety Check performed. 
 

Free Vessel Safety Check by United States Power Squadrons 

Open to the Entire Son Rise Community 
 

Boat safety inspectors do not issue citations but provide a completed written inspection report that 

allows owners and operators to make recommended improvements to the safety equipment used 

on their boat. Inspectors look for properly working equipment such as fire extinguishers, life 

jackets, horns, and navigational lights. Safety checks can be performed on all types of watercraft. 
 

Please sign up in advance to ensure we have the necessary number of Vessel 

Safety Examiners to provide this service. Please register using the QR code to the 

left or the sign up sheet in the Son Rise Marina office.  
 

Please review the Boating Safety Check List and locate all required items in your 

boat before your vessel is checked. Have them handy and ready to show the 

examiner. Also, please limit the number of people on board your boat during the 

inspection. 
 

For more information contact Joanne Hancock; call/text 330-418-9956 or email: lilboy@neo.rr.com 

 

https://apyc.org/images/pdffiles/BoatingSafetyChecklist_ABYC_2013.pdf
mailto:lilboy@neo.rr.com

